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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

 
TSD – Queensway New Traffic Lights System Regal House Junction, Removal 

and Replacement of Gantry 
 

As part of the project to install a new traffic light system, a contractor will be 

undertaking works to remove the existing gantry and install the new system on 

Queensway by its northern junction with Reclamation Road. As from 8.00am on 

Saturday 2 February 2013 until no later than 6.00pm on Sunday 3 February 2013, 

the following traffic arrangements will be put into place.  

 

Queensway will have both traffic lanes closed by the area of its northern junction with 

Reclamation Road. Northbound traffic travelling along Queensway will be diverted at 

Regal House junction onto Europort Avenue to continue along North Mole Road. 

 

Traffic travelling along Glacis Road and along Corral Road wanting to travel south 

along Queensway will be diverted at Waterport roundabout to continue via Waterport 

Road, North Mole Road and Europort Avenue where they will be able to exit by the 

Regal House junction.  

 

Montagu Gardens and Montagu Crescent residents will be allowed access to their 

homes via Devil’s Tongue Road. Temporary road works and diversion signs will be in 

place to advise drivers of the works ahead.  

 

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public 

for any inconvenience that these works may cause to them. 

 


